
New Sushi options are now
available on Tuesdays
Ice cream tubs now available in
choc malt in addition to vanilla 
Get your fruit fix - with fruit
salad, fruit tubs (pineapple,
watermelon) and frozen fruit
(pineapple, watermelon)
available everyday

DHS CANTEEN & UNIFORM SHOP

Ordering

Recess and lunches can be ordered
using the Square website: 

Please see the instructions for
ordering on the home page. In
particular, please ensure that the
students’ name and year is on the
order (enter in Contact details on
Checkout page). This is important as
each year collects their orders from
different windows. 
If your child has an allergy, please
add this as an order note.
You will receive an email confirming
your order.

We need volunteers!
In order to keep our prices low the
Canteen relies on the help of volunteers.
We would love to see some new faces in
the canteen this year. If you (or a family
member) would like to assist once a
month, once a term or on an ad hoc basis
then please let us know via email
(davidsoncanteen@gmail.com) .

FEBRUARY 2025NEWSLETTER
This term in the canteen

HOW TO ORDER

CANCELLING ORDERS
If you need to cancel an order please
phone the school office and ask to
speak to someone in the canteen. In
order to get a refund for the order
this needs to be done before 8.30am.
Orders are kept in the canteen until
the end of lunch so please let us know
if your student is not at school.

Daily Specials
This term our daily specials are:
Monday - Chicken Burgers (Vegie
burgers available by order)
Tuesday - Sushi & Dim Sims
Wednesday - no special
Thursday - Butter Chicken
Friday - Chicken Caesar Wrap (GF
available by order)

Volunteers
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Did you know ....Did you know?Uniform Shop

ORDERING ONLINE

The Uniform Shop is open for over
the counter purchases, exchanges
and order collections every
Wednesday: 

Before school 8am-9am
Recess (10.30am-11am)
Lunch (12 noon-12.30pm)

If you need uniforms outside these
hours please email the Uniform Shop
at uniforms.dhs@gmail.com 

IN PERSON

The DHS Canteen and Uniform Shop
are run by the P&C.  Any profits made
go straight back into our school to
directly benefit Davidson High School
students.  

Did you know?

Uniforms can be ordered using the
Square website:

Orders are filled weekly and are
available for collection on
Wednesdays.  Orders will be ready
for collection on the Wednesday
following the placement of the order.

Uniform donations

The Uniform Shop will gratefully
accept any used uniforms.  Those
items that are suitable will be sold in
the uniform shop.  If unsuitable they
will be sent to a clothes recycling
company.

Uniform Shop Returns
Policy

Exchanges are able to be processed
within 28 days of the collection of
an order. Please note items for
exchange must be unused and have
all tags attached.

We do not offer refunds for change
of mind.

If you discover there are any issues
with an item, such as manufacturing
defects, please ensure that the item
is not worn and returned as soon as
possible so that return will be
accepted by our vendors.

FAQ

Q: What is the difference between the
junior boys and girls polo tops?
A: In addition to being a different cut, the
girls polo tops have a navy band around
the capped sleeve. Something to look out
for if buying second hand.


